
A 
s a community of faith 
we have been asked to 
remember the following 
people in our prayers: 

Those who are sick: 

Brigid McDermott, 
Brenda Manclarke, Honor Johnston, 
Michael Burns, Pat Fitzpatrick, 
Isobella Toland, Marie Prior,  
David Warren, Gaia Lunardi, 
Betty Shivers, Fr. Noel Barry, 
Catriona McDonld, Annie 
Jedrzewski 

Those who have died recently: 

Celia McGrath 

Those whose months mind or six 
months mind is at this time 

 

Those whose anniversary is at this 
time: 

Freddie Shaw 

Sunday Mass: 
Vigil Mass – 6.30pm, Saturday;  

Sunday Mass 11.00am; 6.30pm 

 

Daily Mass:  10.00am 

 

Liturgy of the Hours: 
Morning Prayer of the Church:  9.45am. 

    

Confessions: 
Saturday 10.30am; 5.30-6.10 pm 

1213A Dumbarton Road,  

Glasgow, G14 9UP 

0141 950 2488 

 
Office@stpaulwhiteinch.org 

 

Twitter @StPaulsGlasgow 

Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/stpauls.whiteinch 

 

St Paul’s is Parish of the 
Archdiocese of Glasgow, 

Designated Religious Charity, 
Number SCO18140 

 

Rt. Rev. Mgr. Peter Canon Smith, 
Parish Priest 

pp@stpaulwhiteinch.org 

27th Sunday 

in Ordinary time 

5th October 2014 
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Parish Finances—Income 

 21 Sept 28 Sept 

Offertory £674 £592 

Second Collection £280 £286 

Some more information about what is going on around 

the parish: 

The surveyors were clear that a full survey of the ceiling 

of the hall must be carried out by actually physically 

checking every part of the ceiling.  The actual fall of the 

ceiling is simply due to the passage of time, however, our 

insurers are willing to consider assisting us in the 

restoring of the hall.  Contractors have been assigned to 

the task and will be getting under way soon. 

We require some welcomers for the 6.30 Mass on Sunday 

evenings, we require more readers for that Mass in 

particular and more Eucharistic Ministers—especially for 

the 6.30 Sunday evening Mass. 

Progress is being made in terms of the tidying up of the 

front entrance to the church, hopefully we will get this 

underway soon. 

Parish Meetings: 

It is important that the PP and people with 

responsibilities have an opportunity to 

meet and talk. 

Can I suggest the following dates for some 

of these meetings? - All meetings at 7.30 

pm, venue to be announced: 

Parish Pastoral Council: Tuesday 28th 

October 

Parish Finance Council: Wednesday 29th 

October 

Readers: Tuesday 4th November 

Eucharistic Ministers: Tuesday  11th 

November 

Passkeepers and welcomers: Tuesday 

18th November 

If there are significant difficulties with any 

of these dates please let me know so we 

can make other arrangements, I realise 

some of you will have a series of meetings 

to attend, but so will the PP!! 

A warm welcome to Father Philip and to Father 

Celestine 

Before being appointed to Saint Paul’s, as you 

know, I had been living in New York and 

working at the Holy See’s Mission to the 

United Nations. The opportunity to become PP 

of Saint Paul’s arose a few months before 

originally planned, and there are still a couple 

of tings in New York that I have to deal with. I 

will therefore be returning to New York for a 

week beginning this Friday, 10th October. I 

have asked Father Philip, a priest just arrived in 

Glasgow to begin a course of study, to assist 

me on the weekend I am absent and the 

Saturday I return to the Parish, just so I catch 

my breath before starting again. I was 

wondering what to do about the weekdays when 

the Archdiocesan office ( who knew I needed to 

go back to New York) offered the services of 

Father Celestine for the month of October. 

Father Celestine is coming to Glasgow on loan 

to us for a few years. He will remain with us 

until the Archbishop appoints him on a more 

long-term basis in the diocese. 

Mgr. Peter Smith, PP 

Sunday 2nd November is All Souls Day—the 

11.00 Mass that day will be offered for all the 

deceased people, religious and clergy of this 

parish, for all our deceased relatives and friends, 

for all whose funeral took place in the parish 

over the last year and for all we are asked to pray 

for during November. 

 

Please invite any people you may know who had 

a funeral for a family member celebrated this 

past year to come along to this Mass. 

Tote: 

In the Conference Room at the front of the 

church until we can get the Hall back in use 


